July 31, 2023

## CTS Licence Truck Tag Management Policy Additional Truck Tags Redistributed

On May 24, 2023, the Office of the BC Container Trucking Commissioner (OBCCTC) issued an industry advisory regarding revocation of underutilized tags. On June 9, 2023, the OBCCTC issued a bulletin inviting applications for the limited number of truck tags that were available for redistribution after being returned to the OBCCTC.

The OBCCTC had 21 tags available and received applications from 27 companies requesting a combined a total of 182 tags.

The final number of tags assigned to each applicant was based on an assessment of the licensee's existing truck tag utilization as well as its business case and business plan and compliance history in accordance with the OBCCTC CTS Licence Truck Tag Management Policy (June 2020). The onus was on applicants to submit a complete, fully articulated, and supported application to demonstrate a need for additional tags.

The OBCCTC has now redistributed four I/O truck tags and three company truck tags to those licensees who submitted applications demonstrating the need for additional truck tags.

Sincerely,

OFFICE OF THE BC CONTAINER TRUCKING COMMISSIONER

Glen Macinnes

Commissioner

Karm Jauhal

**Deputy Commissioner**